From: Megan Covarrubias

Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 3:29 PM

To: Alex Medina

**Subject:** FW: Taco Shore Public Comment

FYI-

#### **Megan Covarrubias**

Planner III

## Long Beach Development Services | Planning Bureau

411 W. Ocean Blvd., 3<sup>rd</sup> Fl. | Long Beach, CA 90802

Office: 562.570.7152









From: Logan Matt <mmlogan@ccocinc.com> Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 3:24 PM

To: Megan Covarrubias < Megan. Covarrubias@longbeach.gov>

Subject: Taco Shore

### -EXTERNAL-

# Dear Long Beach City Officials

I am writing to express my concern regarding the proposed plan to remove the televisions and reduce seating at Taco Shore. As a frequent visitor to this establishment, I strongly believe that this decision would negatively impact both the customers and the business.

Taco Shore has become a staple in the community, offering a unique atmosphere that is not found in other bars and restaurants. The ability to watch a game or chat with the friendly staff while enjoying delicious food and drinks is what sets Taco Shore apart from other establishments. Removing the televisions and reducing seating would take away from the overall experience and could potentially drive customers away.

Additionally, for those who prefer a more low-key environment, Taco Shore provides a perfect balance between a lively bar scene and a relaxing dining experience. It is a place where friends can gather and catch up without having to shout over loud music or compete with rowdy crowds. This is a rare find in today's world of sports bars and nightclubs.

Furthermore, Taco Shore has become a significant contributor to the local economy, providing employment opportunities and generating revenue for the city. Taking away the televisions and reducing seating could harm the business and potentially lead to job loss.

In conclusion, I urge the city officials to reconsider the decision to remove the televisions and reduce seating at Taco Shore. The business provides a unique experience that is valued by the community, and any changes could negatively impact the business and the local economy. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

## **Matt Logan**

#### **Chief Executive Officer**

### **Collection Consultants of California**

Office: 818-551-5600

Direct: 818-551-5610

www.ccocinc.com

5305 East 2nd Street Suite #203

Long Beach, CA 90803

California License Number: 10042-99. Confidential Protected Health Information-To Be Read by Addressee Only: The information in this e-mail is confidential, proprietary, or privileged and may be subject to protection under the law, including the Electronic Communications Protection Act and the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act. This message is intended for the sole use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, distribution, or copying of the message is strictly prohibited and may subject you to criminal or civil penalties. If you received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately by return e-mail and please delete the e-mail.



From: Megan Covarrubias

Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 3:12 PM

To: Alex Medina

**Subject:** FW: Reference Taco shore

FYI-

#### **Megan Covarrubias**

Planner III

### Long Beach Development Services | Planning Bureau

411 W. Ocean Blvd., 3rd Fl. | Long Beach, CA 90802

Office: 562.570.7152







From: MARIO RAMIREZ <constman1@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 2:44 PM

To: Megan Covarrubias < Megan. Covarrubias@longbeach.gov>

**Subject:** Reference Taco shore

### -EXTERNAL-

To whom it may concern, my family and I have been enjoying dining at Taco shore for years now, we love the food and the family vibe when we go there. It was brought to my attention that they're pursuing a license to be able to serve cocktails. I really hope that they're approved, it would be great to be able to enjoy a new variation of cocktails while dining here with our family. Our family really enjoys sports, this our go to spot for being together as a family and watching our games. Thank you very much, Mario Ramírez

**From:** Megan Covarrubias

Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 3:11 PM

To: Alex Medina

**Subject:** FW: 5316 1/2 Taco Shore

FYI-

Megan Covarrubias Planner III

Long Beach Development Services | Planning Bureau 411 W. Ocean Blvd., 3rd Fl. | Long Beach, CA 90802

Office: 562.570.7152

----Original Message-----

From: esme mireles <esmemireles@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 2:25 PM

To: Megan Covarrubias < Megan. Covarrubias@longbeach.gov>

Subject: Taco Shore

-EXTERNAL-

To whom it may concern, I've been a worker at Taco Shore for many years. It's a pleasure to serve customers especially my regulars and their families who come and enjoy our comfortable ambiance.

The bar seating area generates significant revenues for the restaurant and myself. With fewer seats, I will be loosing notable income and will hate to turn away regulars who are looking for a bar seat. Any questions please feel free to contact me (562)2128068

Sent from my iPhone

From: Megan Covarrubias

Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 2:16 PM

**To:** Alex Medina **Subject:** FW: Tacoshore

**Importance:** High

Hi Alex- forwarding you a public comment for Taco Shore.

## **Megan Covarrubias**

Planner III

#### Long Beach Development Services | Planning Bureau

411 W. Ocean Blvd., 3rd Fl. | Long Beach, CA 90802

Office: 562.570.7152









From: Norbella Ramirez < bellaramirez 1978@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 2:15 PM

To: Megan Covarrubias < Megan. Covarrubias@longbeach.gov>

Subject: Tacoshore

#### -EXTERNAL-

#### Hello

I have been going to Taco shore for over 10years. I feel comfortable taking my children there throughout the years. I enjoy when we have gone as a family to watch the world cup and feel safe it's not a sport bar . That i can enjoy a margarita at the bar and my kids have a Shirley temples and not feel overwhelmed. That it's overcrowded that my family can be seat at a table or at bar and get good service. Hopefully now with a full liquor license and a full seated bar it will not just be good for business. But good for us the adults who would like to seat at the bar or at table and have a real proper drink. We enjoy coming to restaurant to enjoy the food and now the drinks and enjoy a baseball, basketball, soccer game on the television and feel the comfortable as a family not at a bar .

Thank you

Norbella Ramirez